
Payomet Circus Comes to 
T.C.S.

Have you ever wished that you could run away 
and join the circus? Well, students at Truro 
Central School had the chance to do just that! 
Members of the Payomet Circus joined students 
during their physical education classes to learn 
some acrobatics and juggling. While learning 
various circus acts, students were practicing 
eye-hand coordination, balance, teamwork.
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Spring Concert
On May 24th, students showed off their musical 
chops during our annual Truro Central School 
Spring Concert. Once again, music teacher Dana 
Ayers organized a wonderful evening where 
students sang, danced, and performed various 
instruments. Student artwork curated by art 
teacher Kim Possee also adorned the stage and 
was projected during the concert’s whole school 
finale. Highlights of the concert included a 
combined effort of the chorus, band and string 
ensembles playing Survivor’s “Eye of the Tiger”, 
Fourth and Fifth Grade’s performance of John 
Denver’s “Country Roads”, Second and Third 
Grade’s moving rendition of “We Are the World”, 
and a lilting “Under the Spreading Chestnut Tree” 
sung by Kindergarten and First Graders. If you 
missed the concert, check the Truro Central 
School website (truromass.org) for a video of this 
spring’s concert!



Farmer in the School
Along with the warmer weather and leafing trees, 
Farmer Stephanie returns to Truro Central School 
to mentor students in tending our school gardens. 
Students have been tilling the soil, fertilizing the 
gardens, planting seedlings and harvesting some 
of the kale they planted earlier in the season.

On May 25th, the students also worked with 
Farmer Stephanie and a nutritionist at the Truro 
Public Library. They explored the seed library, 
added seeds they harvested last fall, and 
discussed how healthy food choices affect our 
health. Students also sampled herbal tea, kale 
smoothies, and a cold-pressed kale juice made 
from local produce, including kale from our own 
Truro Central School gardens.

The seed library is open to the entire community, 
so if you would like to see some of the student 
designed seed packets and try planting some of 
Truro Central School’s favorite vegetables, feel 
free to visit it at the Truro Public Library! Also, 
stay tuned to truromass.org to view a video of 
Kindergarten’s impromptu kale party!


